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PK-6130-07 and through an additional withdrawal of $202,179 from the Keele Valley Reserve as
llustrated below.

Project PK-6130-07- Maple Streetscape Phase 6 & 7

PK-6130-07 Maple Streetscape Phase 6 & 7 Budget 1,544,966
Actual spent 866,230
PK-6130-07 anticipated additional expense 17,261
3% Administration 28,505
Total estimated expense 909,996
Estimated funding return to Keele Valley Reserve after project completed 635,000
Municipal contribution 62,835
Estimated funding return to Keele Valley Reserve after project

completed and Municipal contribution 697,835

The remaining balance cof the Keele Valley Landfill Reserve will be approximately $66,000 after the
2015 proposed project and additional reserve withdrawal for the second artificial turf as illustrated in the
table below.

Keele Valley Landfill Reserve
2014 Closing Balance 503,216

Proposed 2015 projects:

Major Mackenzie Drive Streetscape- Phase 1b City Hall Campus 234,780
North Maple Regional Park- second artificial turf 202,179
Remaining balance after 2015 propcsed projects® 66,277

*Excludes 2015 contributions

The funding for the second artificial turf field will come from the funding being returned from Project
PK-6130-07, as shown above, along with an additional withdrawal from the Keele Valley Reserve. This
is shown in the table below.

Funding Structure for Second Artificial Turf Field

Funding from PK-6130-07 Maple Streetscape Phase 6 & 7 897,835
Additicnal withdrawal from Keele Valley Reserve 202,179
Total additional funding for Phase 1 development 900,014

Project Scope of Work

At the January 23, 2015 meeting of the Finance, Administration and Audit Committee various aspects of
the North Maple Regional Park Phase 1 project were discussed including the possibility, as proposed by
staff, of reducing the project scope of work to only include one artificial turf field, in an effort to reduce
2015-2018 taxation funding requirements. Following this meeting and upon further review and
discussion by staff, it was determined that delaying construction of the secend artificial turf field would
not yield significant savings as deferral of the second field would result in additional project costs
associated with tendering, project administration, contractor mobilization and associated costs of
undertaking a second separate project. Deferral of the second field would also delay the provision of
much needed sports fields to Vaughan user groups and residents. Based on this, it is proposed that the
scope of work for Phase 1 be confirmed to include development of the second artificial turf field as
discussed and censidered by Council in September of 2014.












